
                  

 

         

FINAL NEWSLETTER JUNE 2021 

 
It has been a super busy year and we would like to thank you for your 
support and the kind words as we chartered through each challenge we 
faced in 2020/21, we hope and pray that September will see school life 
back to the normal routines we miss and love.  
 
Next week teachers will send home the Annual School Reports along 
with the new teachers’ names, door numbers and or line numbers for 
September onwards.  
 
As the school year draws to a close, we would like to wish Mrs Walsh and 

Mr Cullen all the very best, as both have decided to retire this year and to 
move onto pastures new. On behalf of the Governors and their colleagues, 
pupils past and present, I am sure you will join me in thanking them for 
their years of service to this community, for their passion, dedication and 
hard work for all our children, so it’s the end of an era for them both, but 
time now to dedicate their lives to their families and grandchildren and to 
enjoy hobbies and holidays. 
Ms McCaffrey is also taking a career break and Mrs Power will take over 
as SENCO in her absence. So as you can see a few changes are on their 
way for the new school year. 
 
Mrs Davey has given birth to her precious baby Lara Grace, so we wish 
her and Mr Davey all the best in their new role as parents. 
 
Miss Duffy will return to us as Mrs Lunney, so we wish her a glorious 
wedding day in July and we wish Miss McElheney from our nursery all 
the best as she also gets married in a few weeks’ time.  
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Today we say a fond farewell to our P7 children, they have been a lovely 
bunch of children and we know they will flourish as learners in their next 
schools, we know they’re heading off as confident, happy, capable young 
people of who our society will be proud of. So good luck to each boy and 
girl, we have loved watching you grow and mature!  
 
We wish all our nursery children all the best as they move towards P1, 
many are heading our way and we know all the wee ones are so ready for 
primary school life.  
 
   
 
 
We hope all our families have a lovely summer break and you do get to 
enjoy time together and everyone keeps safe and well. 
 
Over and out for the summer!! 
 
Claire Robinson  
 

 June Superstar  

Rights Respecting 
Global Citizen 

Creative writer of the 
month 

Mathematician of the 
month 

Headteacher Awards Birthdays 

(includes July 
birthdays: August will 

be given out in 
September)   

    NURSERY CHILDREN   

Daniel McGarry 

Reuben Dunlop  

Matthew Buchanan 

Jonah McCrudden   

P1AS Caoimhe Crosbie 

Darragh Brennan 

Hope Denvir Hannaway 

Farrah Floyd 

Caoimhe Crosbie for being such 
a happy little lady around school  
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P1KT Kaiden Connors 

Elizie Hitchen 

Mason Woods  

        Maisy McErlean 

P1FMCG Shea Mooney 

Culann Melaney 

Carly Pettigrew 

Theo Kelly  

  

P2AMCC Maci Burns 

Conan Fitzsimons 

Jessica Wilson 

Cara Fitzsimmons 

 Jude Murphy 

Sophie McCann 

Daniel Blain  

Miss Curran  

P2/4KP Jake Torney 

Michael McKnight Rooney 

Cian Cooke 

Izzy McGeary 

 Cian Cooke  

P2LH 

 

 

 

Sofia Flynn 

Kelly McGonnell 

Ellie McKenzie 

“WHOLE CLASS ARE JUNE 
SUPERSTARS!” Mrs Hurley   

Barra Conlon for his super big 
smile each day  

Gerard McCrystal  

James Reynolds 

Mrs Hurley  

P2GW Roscha McNally 

Sean Doodds 

Kasi Ewing 

Charlotte Johnston 

  

Little Seeds 

 

Joseph McWilliams 

Daniel George Elliott McCourt 

 

 

Gerard Rooney 

Mrs Neeson 
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Little Seeds 

continued 

Gerard Rooney/Andrew 
Kearney 

Katie McCrory/Orlaith 
Richmond  

 

P3CMCC Emma Muldoon 

Tilly Hitchen 

Alfie McKnight 

Lucy Murray 

 Kyna Hardy Daramola 

P3SM 
Fionn Murtagh McKeown 

 
Shane McMullan 

 
Noah O'Connor 

 
Ben McClory 

  

P3SMCG/KM Olivia Gallagher 

Amelia Hall 

Nicole Martin 

Alisa Conboy  

Olivia Gallagher for skipping, 
happily into school each day  

Ethan Toner 

Eireann McCrory 

Danny Power 

Mrs McGeary  

P4PMCW Kaci McCleave/ Emma 
Callaghan  

Darragh Ward 

Cory Gray 

Michael McKeever 

Jake Doherty for his great 
rhythmic moves during the 

Shuffle dance  

 

P4JMCG Christopher Campbell Moylan 

Caiden Dunlop 

Emily Doran  

Jamie Young  

 Marcus Clarke  

Emily Doran  

Stephen Dunlop 

Paul McDaniel  

Grace McClurg 
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P4CMcIl  Ava McGrory 

Kian Mulryne 

Mary McCrea 

Caoimhe Cunningham 

  

P5SMCC Jodi Graham 

Darragh McKeown 

Caleb McCorry 

Nathaniel Sumner 

 Rayah Oscar 

Jorja Seenan 

Mrs McCann  

P5FT Ellie McCann 

David Conboy 

Pearse Smyth 

Jason McDaniel 

 Junior McAree 

Mr McCaffrey 

P5JM Grace Campbell Hilling 

Keeva Whelan 

Raiyghan Millmore 

Kayla Kennedy  

Rachel Larkin for being such a 
mannerly young lady  

Kayla Kennedy 

P6MC Mona Aldash 

Emma Murray 

Tatyana Mandhla 

Maurica L’Estrange 

Connor McDonnell for being 
such a well-mannered boy 

around school 

Kacie McCashin 

Finn McCullagh 

Mr Cullen   

P6CR Aidan Ward 

Joe McAtamney 

Cian Reynolds 

Eimear Rice  

 Cillian Murphy 

Mrs Reilly  
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P6RD Dylan Whelan 

Riley Daly 

Hollie Maguire 

Caoimhin Hillock  

  

P7CN Eireann McCallan 

Liam Collins 

Lewis Jago 

Jessica Sturgeon 

  

P7JD Alyssa O’Hara 

Cormac Deeds 

Holly lee Whelan 

Caitlin Gray 

 Holly Lee Whelan 

Corey Doherty  

P7AMCIL Darragh Morgan 

Kealan McCrea 

Lexi Harbinson 

Anthony Egan  

Darragh Morgan, who has been 
the loveliest natured, kindest 

boy I have had the pleasure to 
know since P1. Thank you 

Darragh, you ALWAYS made 
me smile!! 

Connor Kinnaird 

Darren McNally  

P4/7RB Odhran Harrison 

 

 Mrs Magee 
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